Proclamation First Responders Month

The City of Blanco in partnership with The Hill Country 100 Club, would like to recognize all of the brave men and women, in Blanco County that serve our Community as first responders. To commemorate this occasion the City of Blanco, City Council declares the month of July as *First Responders Month* in Blanco County.

During this month, the City encourages our citizens to be involved in these ways:

- Take time to thank all those full time, and volunteer first responders that you come in contact with for the great service they provide to our community.
- Take the time to get to know a first responder and let them know they deserve special recognition.
- Make their job easier by making sure your house number is highly visible on the entry to your fence or gate. If you live out of town, make sure they have your gate or lock code. Generally, provide easy access to your property.
- Be aware, if you see suspicious activity or potential danger, you can increase the reach of our first responders just by keeping them informed.
- Join organizations like The Hill Country 100 Club, whose goal is to support first responders through providing financial support for their families if they are killed or injured in the line of duty. Provide recognition for them at their annual banquet, and support those who want a future as a first responder through their scholarship program.

These unsung heroes are vital to a healthy and safe Hill Country environment. Join us in showing our First Responders that they make a difference.

WITNESS MY HAND AND SEAL OF OFFICE OF THE CITY OF BLANCO, THIS NOT DAY OF JUNE, 2023.

Mike Arnold, Mayor